
 

 

Investment Committee Supports PCF’s Commitment to Growing Community Impact   

In 2023, Pasadena Community Foundation (PCF) created a new Board committee dedicated solely 
to the oversight of PCF’s investment portfolios.  The Foundation recruited five community members 
to join current Board members on the Investment Committee to broaden and deepen PCF’s 
expertise.   

PCF Board Member and Investment Committee Chair Sandra Ell says “given the growth of our 
assets and the increasing complexity of PCF’s portfolios, we felt it was the right time to bring in new 
perspectives.  Our assets have an important role – to create community impact through grants and 
scholarships.” 

Previously the oversight was handled by the Board Finance Committee, which also has 
responsibility for budgets and operations.  The newly formed committee has representation from 
investment professionals with a variety of experience in equities, bonds, real estate, private equity, 
and endowments. According to Mariver Copeland, CFO at PCF, “the collective experience and 
expertise around the table is impressive!”  

 


